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Trustees’ Report 2014/2015 

Trustees of the Ranaviru Fund have the pleasure of producing this report for the Financial Year 2014-

2015. 

A total of £3,277 carried forward from the financial year 2013/2014. 

A total of £1,686 received as donations during this year with an addition of £2 received as bank 

interest. 

During the financial year the Charity has invested £1,288 in charitable activities. 

Charity has provided a consignment of 103 Socket Gel Liners in 2 separate instances for the 

beneficiaries. These Gel Liners were provided for the benefit of service personnel who suffered with 

life changing injuries during their service. Charity was able to receive support from its well wishers in 

fund raising as well as in transporting these consignments from United Kingdom to Sri Lanka free of 

charge. A total of £819.71 was paid to Silipos UK on two occasions when purchasing these Socket Gel 

Liners. 

During this financial year, for the first time the Charity has initiated a community based project in 

supporting Sri Lankan Community events hosted in Scotland. The main event was held during April 

2015, which its accounts will be produced for the next years Trustee's Report. However, the Charity 

has made a payment of £468.18 during this financial year to secure a venue for the community 

event that was to be held in the following financial year. 

At the end of the financial year 2014/2015 a total of £3,677 retained in the Charity’s bank account. 

Every possible measure has been taken by the Trustees of the charity to minimise the administrative 

costs and other operational costs of the charity to a minimum. It is our pleasure to state that such 

costs are nil in this financial year as well. 

Charity Trustees would like to thank and extend their warmest gratitude to everyone who supported 

the charity and its causes in numerous ways. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dhammika Siripala 

Chairperson 

On behalf of the Trustees of Ranaviru Fund 

26 November 2015 


